
 

  

August	10,	2022	
	
Dear	BUILD-IT	Colleagues:	
	
Warmest	greetings!	
	
On	behalf	of	the	Building	University-Industry	Learning	and	Development	through	Innovation	and	
Technology	project	(BUILD-IT)	and	Arizona	State	University	(ASU),	it	is	my	pleasure	to	invite	you	
to	attend	the	Women	in	STEM	Webinar	#3:	Approaches	to	Increasing	Women	in	STEM	
Professions	on	Tuesday,	August	16th,	2022.			
	
Participants	will	experience	the	real	projects	and	activities	that	support	the	development	and	
implementation	of	similar	projects	and	activities	in	their	universities	to	increase	women	in	STEM	
professions.	The	webinar’s	information	is	as	follows:	
	

- Date	&	time:	 8:00	to	9:30	AM,	Tuesday,	August	16th,	2022	
- Location:	 Online	via	Zoom	Webinar	Tool:	https://asu.zoom.us/s/85247466937	
- Instructors:	 Guest	Speakers	from	Generation	Girl,	Amazon	Web	Services,	and		

BUILD-IT	partner	school	
- Moderator:	 Ms.	Bea	Rodriguez-Fransen,	University	Innovation	&	Design	Fellow,	ASU	
- Coordinators:	Ms.	Anh	Dang,	and	Ms.	Lien	Le	
- Agenda:	 Attached	

	
We	hope	that	you	and	your	colleagues	will	be	able	to	attend	this	webinar!		We	do	not	limit	the	No.	
of	participants.	More	specific	details	will	be	provided	when	the	Webinar	date	draws	closer.	
	
Interested	participants	are	requested	to	register	online	via	the	provided	Zoom	
link:		https://builditvietnam.org/event/women-stem-webinar-3-approaches-increasing-
women-stem-professions	
	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	kindly	contact	Ms.	Lien	Le,	via	email:	lienle@asu.edu	or	mobile:	
+84.906514747,	or	Ms.	Anh	Dang	via	email:	anhdang@asu.edu,	mobile:	84.773389669,	for	any	
clarifications	and	support.		
	
Thank	you	for	your	excellent	support	as	always.	We	are	looking	forward	to	welcoming	you	to	the	
Webinar	on	Women	in	STEM	on	August	16th!	
	
Yours	sincerely,	
	

	
	
	
	
	

Dr.	Kathy	Wigal	
BUILD-IT	Project	Director	
Associate	Director	for	Curricular	Innovation	
Arizona	State	University	


